
 
September 18- Hazel Lal 
September 20- Pauline Farrel 
September 20- Brandon Longenecker 
   
 

 

 Please Pray For….. 
-a worship leader 

-Beccye LeFever                 -Kathy Stauffer 
-Mission 20/20                  -Dana Keener 
-John and Jane Lapp        -Shirley’s niece, Alexa 
-Emma Happle                   -Linda Roser 
-Jon Hawryluk                    -Kersten Harnly               
-Diane Cotner 

 

   GCF Leadership 
Lead Pastor                     Eldrick Lal 
Elder                                 Lowell Graybill 
Elder                                 Paul Burrichter 

 Church Secretary             Amanda Haldeman 
 
 
 

 

   ~There is an unstaffed infant/nursing mothers’ room upstairs that 
        parents are welcome to use. At this point, there will be no 
                      children’s church during the service. 
 

-Pastor Eldrick can be reached at 678-276-5216 
-The deadline for bulletin announcements is Wed. 
 E-mail to haldemanamanda@gmail.com 
-If you would like to use the church for a practice or 
event please contact Amanda 717-799-2548 

GRACE COMMUNITY                                                

FELLOWSHIP 

Father’s House of Grace 
People Pursuing Jesus 

 

 
 

~Our Church focus for the 

                               year is on prayer~ 

 
1483 N. Colebrook Rd. 
Manheim, PA  17545 

717-665-7222 
www. GCF manheim.org 

Online giving is available at 

www.gcfmanheim.org 
 



Picnic Next Sunday: 
We will be having an outdoor picnic/fellowship 

meal next Sunday, Sept. 20. Some donated items are 

still needed, please see the sign-up sheet in the back.  

In case of rain we will set up tables in the church 

auditorium. Please see Tracy or Linda with any 

questions. 

 

 

 

 
Pauline’s birthday is Sept 20. 

Let’s bless her with cards from her family at GCF. 
Her current address is Pauline Farrel 

199 N. Elm St. 
Lititz, PA 17543 

 

 GCF Family……… 
as we gather together, please be mindful of 

others. Remember to be aware of others 

when it comes to physical contact 

 and distancing. 

Due to several factors, including the Covid virus, 
GCF will not be participating with Light the Night 

held at Teen Central, Manheim this year. For 
further questions see Diane or Lowell. 

WELCOME to 

Grace Community Fellowship 
ORDER OF SERVICE 

September 13, 2020 

10:30am-12:00noon 
 

  WE GATHER IN HIS PRESENCE 
 

                             WELCOME SONG 

 
                Opening Prayer……………………. Paul Burrichter          

            Announcements&Offertory Prayer … Lowell Graybill 

 

                            WORSHIP IN SONG 

             
                Special Prayer…………………………………. Lowell Graybill          

            Welcome Guests………………………………. Lowell Graybill       
 

WE HEAR THE WORD 
 

Scripture/Sermon…………………… Paul Burrichter          
 

   WE DEPART WITH HIS BLESSING 
 

Benediction…………………………… Paul Burrichter          

 

                                                     
 

Thank you GCF 

The special offering for our 

friends in Nicaragua totaled 

$1050.00! God IS Good 

 


